
 

        
    

 

Date: 12/17/2024 
 

To our Valued Customer: 

 

Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to the achievement of food safety and customer 

satisfaction.  

Mr. Bing Foods, Inc is voluntarily recalling their 9oz and 18oz Sriracha Chili sauce because of observed higher 
than normal pressure inside product bottles, which may indicate the presence of active microbes. Please note 
that Baldor has not received any complaints at this time. 
 
Baldor is instructing all our customers that purchased the below item between September 24th, 2024 – 

December 12th 202 from Baldor, to please do not use this product and return any unused product in its 

original box for full credit. Full credit will only be issued for returned products in their original carton. 

Item Code Item Description BRAND Trace Information LOT CODES 

SAUCEMRB2 Mr. Bing Sriracha chili sauce Mr. Bing 1607024-01, 1607024-02, 
1707024-01, 1707024 02, 
1707024 03 

 

 
Should you need further assistance please contact us through the link.   INTERNAL: -  
 

Sincerely, 

Randolph Paling  
Food Safety /Compliance Director  
 


